
 

 

 

 

 

St. Thomas Elgin General Hospital | St. Thomas, ON 

The Department of Anesthesia at St. Thomas Elgin General Hospital is recruiting an Anesthesiologist for a 

full time or part time position. The start date is immediate. 

Candidates must be eligible for independent practice licensure with the College of Physicians and 

Surgeons of Ontario, and hold either FRCPC certification in Anesthesiology or hold a Certificate of Added 

Competence in Family Practice Anesthesia. 

************************************************************************************* 

St. Thomas Elgin General Hospital.  

Caring. Healing. Connecting. 

 

The Department of Anesthesia at St. Thomas Elgin General Hospital is recruiting a full time or part time 

Anesthesiologist.  

The City of St. Thomas, located in the County of Elgin, is a vibrant community in southwestern Ontario, 

situated just 25 km south of London and minutes away from the quaint village of Port Stanley on the 

shores of Lake Erie. Elgin County is home to a wide variety of urban and rural citizens and has a 

population of approximately 100,000 people. Discover more about beautiful Elgin County: 

https://www.elgintourist.com/   

St. Thomas Elgin General Hospital (STEGH) is a fully accredited hospital serving the City of St. Thomas 

and all seven municipalities within the County of Elgin. STEGH operates 179 acute inpatient beds with 

over 1,000 staff, approximately 230 physicians, and close to 200 volunteers. With a proud history and 

legacy in the community for almost 70 years, STEGH offers a full range of medical and surgical services.  

In the last five years, STEGH constructed a new North Building that houses a state-of-the-art Emergency 

Department, four new operating theatres, and an open concept mental health facility.  

One of the region’s largest employers, STEGH is an award winning facility and was named one of the 

World’s Best Hospitals by Newsweek in 2022. Learn more about what makes STEGH unique: 

https://www.stegh.on.ca/work-volunteer-here/career-opportunities/  

https://www.elgintourist.com/
https://www.stegh.on.ca/work-volunteer-here/career-opportunities/


 

 

The Anesthesia department is a diverse and vibrant group who pride themselves on fostering a 

supportive and collegial environment. The team provides services to the obstetrical unit and surgical 

programs in orthopedics, ENT, urology, endoscopy, and maxillofacial surgery. The scope of practice 

provides mainly adult care with some pediatric anesthesiology. Our surgeons perform approximately 

8,000 procedures each year.  

Anesthesiologists have the opportunity to teach medical students and residents through an affiliation 

with Schulich School of Medicine and Dentistry at Western University and there are opportunities for an 

academic appointment. 

Anesthesiologists must participate in on-call rotation. Candidates must be eligible for independent 

practice licensure with the College of Physicians and Surgeons of Ontario, and hold FRCPC certification 

by the Royal College of Physicians and Surgeons of Canada in Anesthesiology. 

 

I’m interested! How do I apply? 

STEGH is interested in filling the position as soon as possible; applications are currently being accepted 

for both part time and full time intent. The expected start date is ASAP, depending on applicant’s 

availability. Relocation assistance is available if required.  

Interested candidates are invited to inquire about this opportunity by sending their letter of interest and 

curriculum vitae by email to the attention of Dr. Geoff Kraemer, Chief of Anesthesiology.  

 

Send to:  

Sheri Nolan, Medical Affairs 

sheri.nolan@stegh.on.ca  

519-631-2030, ext. 2329 

St. Thomas Elgin General Hospital is an inclusive and equal opportunity employer committed to providing 

accommodations for applicants upon request at any stage of the recruitment process in accordance with 

the Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act (AODA) and the Ontario Human Rights Code. We 

thank all applicants for their interest, however, only those under consideration for an interview will be 

contacted. 
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